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Deirdre McGlinchey (New Orleans) will co-present “MDL Process Continuing to Accomplish Its Intent and Are 
Changes to MDL Process and Procedures Needed” at the Products Liability Advisory Council (PLAC)’s Spring 
Conference May 1-3 in New Orleans. Deirdre will also deliver the Welcome and Opening Remarks at the 
conference.
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